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May 2, 2025 

JIM DESMOND 
Supervisor, Fifth District 
1600 Pacific Highway 
Fourth Floor, Room 402 
San Diego, California 92101 

LOS COYOTES BAND 
OF CAHUILLA AND CUPENO INDIANS 

P.O. BOX 189 
WARNER SPRINGS, CA 92086 

(760) 782-0711 PHONE
(760) 782-2701 FAX

Subject: Adjust the Warner Springs Community Plan Boundary to Include the Los Coyotes Tribal 
Land 

Dear Office of Jim Desmond, 

The Los Coyotes Band of Cahuilla and Cupeño Indians has approved an adjustment to the Warner Springs 
Community Plan boundary to include Los Coyotes Tribal land. This adjustment will allow individuals 
residing within the reservation to be eligible for appointment to the Warner Springs CSG. 

While the Tribe recognizes and values the interest in participating in the CSG, it is important to clarify 
that any individual appointed from within the reservation will serve in a personal capacity only. Such 
individuals will not represent the Los Coyotes Band, regardless of their tribal enrollment status. Any 
statements, opinions, or concerns they express shall not be interpreted as reflective of the official views or 
positions of the Tribe. 

For further information or clarification, please contact the Tribe directly. 

Respectfully, 

 Ray Chapparosa 
Ray Chapparosa (May 2, 2025 21:07 PDT) 

Ray Chapparosa 
Executive Council Chairman 
Los Coyotes Band of Cahuilla and Cupeno Indians 

Forms can be faxed, emailed, or mailed to the Administration Office. 
Email Address: Administration@loscoyotesband.org 
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